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March 31, 2020 
 
This year as part of the Global Leadership Team, we held a Certified Guiding Lion 
Training session, in which 17 Lions throughout the District were trained.  In 
addition, three (3) other individuals have completed the self-paced training in order 
to be re-certified.  Lion Jim Prokop led the in-person training, which was very well 
received. Thank-you Lion Jim for stepping up.      
 
We had planned to have Leadership Training to include, President, Secretary, 
Treasurer and Compliance training on May 2, 2020.  Due to the current 
circumstances, we are looking at alternative web-based training.  More to come on 
that later.     
 
As a multiple district the Regional Leadership Training that was scheduled in the 
Fall, was cancelled due to lack of participation.  It was intended to be added to the 
Super Weekend Training in June.  The committee has not disseminated any 
information yet and given the current circumstances, it is unclear as to the status of 
Super Weekend. 
 
As you know, I will be stepping down from this committee in June 2020. 
 
Thank-you for allowing me to serve as the GLT Representative for MD 13 OH3. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
  
PDG Lion Carol Lester 
Global Leadership Team 
District 13 OH3 2019-2020 


